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NTMS PTSA NEWSLETTER 

June 11, 2019 Edition 

  
 
8th Grade Graduation/After Party Volunteers Needed – June 20th  
The 8th graders are nearing their final days before graduation and the fabulous party 
afterwards! The team that is handling the graduation would love your help even if you 
don't have an 8th grader. If 6th and 7th grade parents help it gives you insight about 
what's coming up for you as well as it allows the 8th grade parents to be able to fully 
participate in all of the special events with their graduate.  Please check out available 
openings:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c094fadae2fa7f49-ntms  
 
Parent Info Night – June 12th 
The Special Services Advisory Committee is inviting you to attend the first Parent Info 
Night.  They are looking to receive feedback on future topics and community needs.  
They would like to bring parents and guardians together and help foster the connection 
with each other and staff.  There will be light refreshments provided along with a short 
informational/inspiring TED talk.  This event is intended for adults only and no childcare 
will be provided.  Please see attached flyer for more information. 
 
Where to find us 
For additional information and discussion please join our private Facebook group at 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/ntmsptsa/ & you can visit our website at: 
www.ntmsptsa.org. 
  
 
Summary of Upcoming Dates 
  
June 11 Band Awards Night 6pm @ NTMS Commons 
June 12 Parent Info Night 6-7pm @ NTMS Library 
June 14 8th Grade Trip to Wild Waves 
June 20 8th Grade Graduation 7pm @ Auburn Riverside 
June 21 Last day of school – early dismissal 

  
 

Thank You - Your NTMS PTSA                      
NTMS PTSA - Passionate Parents, Profound Possibilities 
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